
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

21st June – School Summer Fair, 
11am – 3pm

24th June – Deadline for Consents 
for Outdoor Learning Week*

24th June – Yr 5 Kent Cricket Trip*
24th June – School Choir Concert*
w/c 30th June – Outdoor Learning 
Week (Climbing Wall, Sports Day, 

Colour Run and Chalk 
Masterpieces)*

*please check your email for more 
information

Friday 20th June 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 93%

Some of our pupils are taking part in our Academy’s annual 
Athletics Tournament today, which is being held at Norman 

Park Athletics Track in Bromley. 

Our school goes head-to-head with all the other schools in the 
Academy, a total of 17 altogether, in events such as the 800 

metres, relay, javelin and discus.

We will update you next week as to how our team get on!

Class % Class %

Tower 95 Golden Gate 93

Westminster 97 Lions Gate 92

Severn 92 Manhattan 94

Clifton 93 Ikuchi 91

Jubilee 94 Anji 92

Tyne 92 Auckland 94

Amb 91 Sea Cliff 92

The Pioneer Academy Athletics Tournament

Year 4 Trip to Edenbridge Baptist Church 
It’s been a real pleasure spending a lot of time in classrooms this 

week, watching some fantastic lessons in action. The children have 
been so engaged in their learning – full of curiosity, enthusiasm, and 
great ideas. It’s lovely to see how much they enjoy their lessons and 

how hard they’re working. 

A big thank you to everyone who supported the book fair this week. 
Every book you have bought has helped us to earn free books for 

our classrooms.

I hope to see many of you at our summer fair tomorrow; the gates 
open at 11am. Please do come along with the whole family to 

support our school. 

Year 4 had a great time visiting Edenbridge Baptist 
Church as part of their R.E. learning this week. They had 
a chance to look around the church, learn about what 

Christians believe, and ask some brilliant questions. A big 
thank to Edenbridge Baptist Church for making us feel so 

welcome and helping us understand more about how 
faith is part of people’s everyday lives.

Hot Weather 

With the sunny weather upon 
us, it's important to keep our 
children cool and hydrated. 

Please ensure your child brings 
a clearly labelled, refillable 
water bottle and sun hat to 

school every day. 



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Eila Athena

Tommy-James Ettie

Skye Marnie

Oliver Aasim

Summer Summer

Jessica Jacob


